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November 16, 2020 
 
 

Notice of November 19, 2020 Planning Commission Meeting Cancelation 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern:  The Public Meeting and Hearing scheduled for November 19, 
2020 has been canceled due to the Governor’s Orders regarding the recent increase in 
COVID-19 positive cases statewide, including Curry County.  The purpose of the Public 
Hearing was to hear comments on AD-2013- Dragonfly Farms – A request for conditional 
use approval for Dragonfly Farms to operate a retail nursery on property zoned Forestry 
Grazing (FG).  The subject property is located on Assessor’s Map 3015-26; Tax Lots 100, 102 
& 103; and Assessor’s Map 3015-00; Tax Lots 205 & 300.  Also located at 49295 Highway 
101, Langlois, Oregon. 
 
The Staff Report and application for consideration can be found on the Curry County 
Planning Commission web site at: 
http://www.co.curry.or.us/government/planning_commission/index.php#. 
 
If you have comments on this application please send them in writing to the Curry County 
Planning Department ATTN: Becky Crockett or email them to: crockettb@co.curry.or.us.  
Comments can be received for consideration until November 30, 2020.  This application and 
the comments received will be taken under consideration through an Administrative 
Decision by the Planning Director. If you have questions regarding this application please 
call Becky Crockett at (541) 247-3228. 

 


